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1st October 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,   

 

On Friday 19th October, we will be holding our annual Harvest Festival service, led by the children, at 

St John’s Church in North Rigton.  The service will start at 10:30am and finish by 11:30am with the 

children walking to and from school/church. 

All parents and carers are invited to attend, if they would like to, as it is a very special service that the 

children have worked hard to put together.     

 

If you are attending yourself, please can we ask that you are mindful when parking; taking care not to 

park on verges and block entrances/exits to properties.   

 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

   

Mrs Amber Andrews   

Head Teacher   

 

 


